
Eye Check Up Camp 
To celebrate Azadi ka Amrut Mahotsav on the 8th of August 2023, World University Service- Delhi 
University Chapter organised an eye check-up camp in collabora�on with Saksham Inderprastha at the 
foyer of Salman Ghani Auditorium on the premises of the college from 9.30 am to 1.30 pm. More than 
180 non-teaching, teaching staff members and students par�cipated in this camp. Post-Covid, the eye 
problems were increasing as the screen �me grew tremendously. This eye check-up camp provided eye 
tes�ng both automated and manually. The par�cipants were informed about the importance of eye 
dona�on and encouraged to donate eyes. Those donated eyes were given the cer�ficates of donors. 
Those who were suffering from long-sightedness were given free spectacles, as well. The organising 
secretary of Saksham Inderprastha Shri Devendra Kumar Ji, also announced that if any par�cipant 
needed any surgery related to glaucoma or otherwise would be treated for free. Prof. Narendra Singh, 
the Principal, thanked the WUS-DUC and Saksham Inderprastha for their support in organising such a 
camp for the first �me in this college. Mr Khem Chand, represen�ng Saksham, promised to organise 
more camps in future. Five student volunteers from B.Sc(Hons) Maths III Year helped manage the en�re 
camp, including registra�on and guiding par�cipants for eye dona�on. The camp concluded with a vote 
of thanks by Prof. Gurpreet Singh Tuteja to all the par�cipants, Saksham Inderprastha, paramedics and 
medical staff of Delhi Bharat Vikas Founda�on for organising such a helpful camp. 

 

 



 



 





 


